ADULT
DAY HEALTH

Pre-Enrollment Chest X-ray

All Day Health applicants are required by State law to have Tuberculosis (TB) clearance prior to
their admission date. To meet this requirement, you need a clear chest X-ray no more than 30
days prior to enrollment.

You can get a chest X-ray in the following ways:

1. Call your current physician and ask for a chest X-ray for TB clearance. Your doctor will
need to write an order for this. You need to allow 2-7 days for the results to come in.
You will need to get a copy of the results and bring it to Day Health.

If you have insurance, you will be responsible for the usual co-payment. If you do not
have insurance, you are responsible for the entire cost of the X-ray.

2. If you have had a positive TB skin test in the past, and you have documentation showing
the positive test, you can request a chest Xray at no cost from the Department of Health
(DOH), 121 Mahalani Street, Wailuku. Phone: 984-2128.

You must go in person on a Tuesday or Thursday between 2:00-4:00 p.m. with your
positive skin test results, to get a requisition for the X-ray. Then you must take the
requisition to Maui Medical Group to have the X-ray taken. Results will be mailed to
you in about a week; you will need to bring the results to Day Health.

Please remember that we will need to have the results before you can begin attending the Day
Health Program. If you have a scheduled start date, and we do not have a copy of your clear
chest Xray results, you will not be admitted.

Please call Hale Makua Day Health Program at 442-4551 if you have any questions about this
process.



